Fulcrum IT on winning team for Global C4l Installation Services Contract with a ceiling of $1.3
Billion

Manassas, VA, January 31, 2011 - Fulcrum IT announced today that it is a vital team member on a
contract awarded to Northrop Grumman subsidiary AMSEC LLC to provide Command, Control,
Communications, Computers, Intelligence, Surveillance and Reconnaissance (C4ISR) Installation Services.
As part of this team, Fulcrum can now compete for task orders up to $794 Million for the successful
installation and operational certification of C4ISR systems by the Space and Naval Warfare Systems
Centers for PEO (C4l & Space), Space and Naval Warfare Systems Command (SPAWAR), and other
prospective U.S. Government and Foreign Military Sales customers.

Work will be performed aboard U.S. Navy shipboard, submarine, and shore based platforms on both the
East and West Coasts as well as locations worldwide, and is expected to be completed by January 2014.
If all options are exercised, work could continue until January 2016. The C4ISR systems are produced
under various production contracts (separate from this contract) and are delivered as Government
Furnished Equipment to this contract for installation.

“Fulcrum IT is excited to join AMSEC to provide installation and certification support to SPAWAR and
ensure C4ISR mission success,” said Robert Blankenship, Fulcrum IT Vice President, DoD and Intelligence.
“This program provides for a continuation of our worldwide support to DoD and the U.S. Navy”.

About Fulcrum IT

Fulcrum IT Services Company is an information technology (IT) company based in Manassas, Virginia,
that provides IT solutions and services for federal, state, local, and commercial customers. Fulcrum IT
specializes in the areas of Enterprise Services, Applications Development, Data Management, Cyber
Security, and Intelligence Analysis.

For more information about Fulcrum IT, visit our website at www.fulcrumit.com, e-mail us at
info@fulcrumit.com, or call us at 703-331-1500.




